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The former NSW Active Kids Voucher Program ended on 31st January 2024, meaning vouchers
from that program can no longer be redeemed. GameDay has now disabled the NSW Active Kids
Voucher redemption on all registration forms.

NSW Government has introduced a new Active & Creative Kids Voucher Program that
requires GameDay to complete a new integration, details of which were released in late January.

GameDay is currently working on implementing this new integration as a matter of priority to
enable the ability to redeem vouchers via the new Active & Creative Kids Voucher Program.
GameDay is looking forward to continued support of this scheme and will provide updates as to
when this feature will be made available again during Q1 2024.

In the interim, please contact your sport's customer service team directly for more information on
processing your Active Kids vouchers manually.

Click here for more information on the new Active & Creative Kids Voucher program


https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/guidelines/active-and-creative-kids-voucher#about-the-program

